
 

 

 

Dated: 09.10.2023 

NOTICE 

Notice is hereby given that pursuant to Regulation 29(1)(a) of SEBI (Listing 

Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) regulations, 2015, the meeting of 

the Board of Directors of the Company is scheduled on Tuesday, 17th day of 

October, 2023 at 04:00 P.M. at our works at 4th Km. Stone, Najibabad Road, 

Kiratpur Distt. Bijnor (U.P.)  

1. To discuss general business developments, future prospects of the 

Company vis a vis growth.  

2. Any other matter as permitted by the Chair. 

 

Kindly take the same on record. 

 

FOR RAAMA PAPER MILLS LIMITED 

 

   PRAMOD AGARWAL 

   MANAGING DIRECTOR 
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